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-----Original Message----- 
From: Candice Ericks <Candice@ericksconsultants.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 9:42 AM 
To: Cepero, Monica <MCEPERO@broward.org> 
Subject: Broward Days Item 40 
 
External Email Warning:  This email originated from outside the Broward County email system. Do not 
reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender’s email address (not just the 
name) as legitimate and know the content is safe.  Report any suspicious emails to 
ETSSecurity@broward.org <mailto:ETSSecurity@broward.org>. 
 
Good morning and Happy Friday!  As you know, we at Broward Days are so very appreciative of the 
partnership we have with the County.  This year obviously has presented some difficult challenges in the 
planning process for our regularly scheduled event in Tallahassee in March. We initially thought we 
would have more information at this time to bring to the Commission for this upcoming agenda, 
however we understand there will be additional updates coming from the Capitol regarding access and 
protocol, which obviously will effect wether we do full virtual or a hybrid or actually what our options 
are at all.  With that since we have a couple of months still I am requesting that we pull this item (item 
40) off of the agenda for this Tuesday and once we have more information for planning purposes we will 
request the consideration. Should you, the Mayor, Vice Mayor or any of the Commissioners have any 
questions or would like to discuss please don’t hesitate to call me at 954-648-1204.  Again, thank you for 
your continued support and partnership.  Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Candice Ericks 
Broward Days Chair 
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